
BLOODHOUND SUPERSONIC CAR EDUCATIONAL 

SHOWCASE COMES TO CANADA

The BLOODHOUND SSC Project is a global Engineering Adventure, using a 1000 

mph World Land Speed Record attempt to inspire the next generation about science, 

technology, engineering and mathematics.

It is a unique, high-technology project, focusing on the record attempt taking place 

this summer in the Kalahari desert in South Africa. 

A full scale educational model of the BLOODHOUND SSC Car along with a fully 

interactive display and BLOODHOUND educators will be coming to Toronto as part of 

a special, one of kind, Canadian visit.

WHERE: MaRS Discovery District, Toronto 

WHEN:   Thurs 28th, Fri 29th May- 10 a.m. to 5 p.m. & Sat 30th May – 9 a.m. to Noon

COST:     Free to attend  

See how the project is bringing science, technology, engineering and mathematics to 

life in the most exciting way possible; through innovation, collaboration and 

convergence. To ensure dedicated time with a Bloodhound educator, 30 minute time 

slots can be offered to groups of 10 to 30 people at a time.  To request a time slot 

please send an email to Neal Lilliott at  neal.lilliott@mobile.ukti.gov.uk

www.bloodhoundssc.com
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